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—Original Message
From: Amelia [mailto:alpassoc@austin.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2004 6:04 PM
To: Whiteman, Scott
Cc: Nancy Costa
Subject: FW: Continental Collision
Importance: High

Amelia Lopez-Phelps
Lopez-Phelps & Associates, LLC
703 West 7th Street
Austin, TX 78701
P: 512-236-8707
F: 512-236-8722

—Original Message—
From: Amelia [mailto:alpassoc@austin.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2004 4:22 PM
To: 'donna richard'
Cc: 'Richard Suttle (rsuttle@abaustin.com)'
Subject: Continental Collision
Importance: High

Donna,

Due to the extreme activities which have occurred this week, this situation is now in the hands of
Mr. Hardemans1 attorneys. Apparently more rocks are being thrown over the fence by someone
at the Taulbee Condominiums. So far, one rock hit a customers' car, causing significant damage,
with other rocks that nearly struck two of Mr. Hardemans' employees.

Mr. Hardeman wants the understanding and an assurance that this activity will stop immediately.
We are all very upset and concerned about these occurrences, since this has happened several
times.

Richard Suttle is drafting a letter, which he will forward to you. If you have any questions, please
address them to Richard Suttie, and copy my office.

Sincerely,

Amelia Lopez-Phelps
Lopez-Phelps & Associates, LLC
703 West 7th Street
Austin, TX 78701
P: 512-236-8707
F: 512-236-8722


